New webserver: please try it out

Subject: [ACTION NEEDED] HammerCloud webserver is upgrading, please try it out
Date: Thu, 16 Mar 2017 12:07:37 +0100

From: Jaroslava Schovancova

To: atlas-adc-cloud-all, atlas-project-adc-operations, atlas-project-adc-development

CC: Nurcan Ozturk, atlas-adc-hammercloud-support

Dear Colleagues,
HammerCloud is in the process of migration from SLC6 to CC7 and upgrade of Django to the latest LTS version.

We prepared a preview of the new webserver:

http://hammercloud-ng.cern.ch/

and would like to ask you for help: please give it a try.

There should be no change in URL structure nor in the response of the views.
However, if you found something and your script stopped working, please let us know via an email to <atlas-adc-hammercloud-support@cern.ch> so
that we can address it in time.

The current HammerCloud webserver http://hammercloud.cern.ch/ is still available, and will be available until the new webserver is fully commissioned.

Thank you, cheers,
Jarka for the HammerCloud team

Update: The new webserver switch to

occur on Monday 39 July 2017.




